
Dec 22, 2024 

Reported by homeowner on 12/22/2024: 

The mailbox on Gentry and White Oak Gardens has seemed to be tampered with. The two 

doors on the left were open. HOA Board member was able to get the doors shut at the top 

but it's still loose at the bottom. If you get your mail from that box, we would suggest going 

down and checking it as there was still mail sitting in the slots. We will contact the office 

tomorrow to see if they can repair it ASAP.  

Thank you to the resident who reported this to us. 

A report was filed with Houston Growth Management team for USPS 1st thing 11/1/2024. 

Please be vigilant and if you see something like this, it can be reported to the HOA Board 

and APM (Action Property) but will need to be reported to the USPS.   

After an online search for “who to phone if the community mailbox is broken, I got this result:  

https://www.uspis.gov/news/scam-article/mailbox-vandalism and this popup notice: 

 

 

If your community's cluster mailbox is broken or missing and you need a new one, you 

cancall (713) 226-3608 or email HoustonGrowthManagement@usps.gov. 

 

https://www.uspis.gov/news/scam-article/mailbox-vandalism
mailto:HoustonGrowthManagement@usps.gov


 

In this case, the HOA Board was contacted by text and phone, and pictures were taken.  If 

the crime is actively taking place, please immediately contact the following numbers to report 

this:   

If it’s an emergency, call 9-1-1 

Otherwise call the Sheriff’s Department (713-221-6000, option #1) 

Email pictures and a report to the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com so we can 

keep our neighbors aware of these incidents and lookout for each other. 

 

Screenshot of USPS Report: 
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Screenshot of pictures texted by 2 homeowners:  

 

 


